
Subject: FW: Ginters Green Forever 

From: A.I Tosoff 
Sent: Saturday, March 15, 2025 6:34 AM 

March 19, 2025 Regular Council Meeting 
Agenda Item B.1- Handout 6 

To: Mayor and Council <mayorandcounci l@princegeorge.ca>: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Ginters Green Forever 

Some people who received this message don 't often get email from 

To whom it may concern, 

Hi, my name is Alan James or A.I Tosoff and I live at 1840 Spruce St, V2L2R4. I've lived in Prince George 
my whole life, born and raised. Ginters park and surrounding areas has been a staple in my life since I was 
a kid, and a staple to my cousins and family before me. It's one of the most beautifu l places in our great 
city and the fact that we're wiling to not only tear down more trees during a climate crisis and destroy 
decades upon decades of history but also willing to further gentrify our city with apartments no one 
actually from Prince George will rentjbuy, only those from Vancouver. It isn't just about wanting our city, 
which is known for its connection to nature and forestry to not further tear trees down, it's about how 
greed clearly has consumed this city and all higher ups seem to want is more land for more urban 
"renewal". Mayor, council members, we are not Vancouver and never will be, stop t rying to change that for 
your own good. 
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